
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Concerning a Proposed Solar Farm Project in 

Unincorporated MONTGOMERY COUNTY 
 
Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that a public hearing will be held by the 
County of Montgomery at the Historic Courthouse, Located at #1 Courthouse Square in 
Hillsboro, Illinois on Monday, June 23, 2025 at 6:00 PM.   The public hearing will be 
held in the County Board Room on the second floor.  The purpose of the hearing is to 
discuss a proposed solar project to construct, operate, and maintain the RDC IL N24TH 
Avenue solar project (the “Project”), a 4.95 MW AC ground-mount distributed generation 
CSEF located directly northwest of the intersection of N 24th Avenue and Harvel Road 
in Montgomery County, IL, on parcel 04-33-476-00 owned by Robert E. Bloome in 
unincorporated Montgomery County, Illinois (the "Parcel"). The proposed Project will 
occupy approximately 27.2 acres of a 38.85-acre Parcel, currently cultivated cropland, 
surrounded by additional cultivated cropland to the north, south, east, and west.. The 
application will be available for review in room 202 of the Historic Courthouse located at 
#1 Courthouse Square Hillsboro, Illinois. In said public hearing, all interested persons 
will be given the opportunity to present both written and oral comments and testimony 
regarding the Solar Farm/Garden Application. 


